
Resource

Novembers, 2023

Via First Class Mail & Electronic Filing

Re:

Dear Commission:

Please update your records and notify us if any further action is required to complete this update.

Sincerely,

Date ProcessedTechnician

Ohio Public Utilities Commission 
180 E. Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Please be advised that effective November 1,2023 our office has moved. Our new principal office address 
is 6011 University Boulevard, Suite 150, Ellicott City, MD 21043.
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This is to certify that the images 
appearing are an accurate and 
complete reproduction of a case file 
document delivered in the regular 
course of business.

Main; 443.393.7490
6011 University Boulevard, Suite 150
Ellicott City, MD 21043 
v/ww.resourceenergy.com
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Katie Breen
Associate General Counsel 
kbreen@resourceenergv.com
(203)433-2208

Resource Energy Systems, LLC: Certificate ID: CERT-0000993 
Address Update ~
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